
Reception information for 
Parents

Statutory information



Baseline Assessment
During the first weeks in Reception, it is good practice for schools to carry out assessments 
with their children in order to find out what they know so we can plan effectively to move 
their learning on during the coming weeks.  

In addition to our assessment observations of each child, we have a Statutory requirement 
to use the Governments Reception Baseline assessment (RBA) to assess children in early 
Literacy, Communication, Language and Mathematics skills. The RBA is a practical task, 
which the class teacher does with each child on a one-to-one basis.

The purpose of the Reception Baseline assessment (RBA) is to provide an on-entry 
assessment in order to measure progress at the end of Year 6. 

The Reception class teacher will carry out these tasks with your child at some point during 
the first 6 weeks of term. It does not require any preparation at home or at school. 



The Reception Early Years Foundation Stage Profile (EYFSP)

At the end of Reception, the Reception class teacher makes assessment judgements against the Early years 
profile. 
The EYFSP consists of 17 Early learning goals. The class teacher will use their professional judgement as to 
whether your child is meeting the expected level of these goals or where they are working at an emerging 
level (working below the goal).
These judgements will be communicated with parents at the end of the Reception year and the ongoing 
assessments of your child’s development will be collaboratively discussed throughout the year at Parent-
teacher meetings.



Children 
achieving the 
‘expected’ level in 
each of the goals 
1-12 are deemed 
to have a ‘Good 
level of 
development’


